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DEMONSTRATOR

2009 ARTWORK OF THE MONTH 2009 DEMONSTRATIONS
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January - Landscapes
February - Artist’s Choice
March - Still Life
April - Artist’s Choice
May - Florals
June -  Artist’s Choice 
July - Portraits and Figures
August - Artist’s Choice
September - Animals, Birds
October - Artist’s Choice
November -  Miniatures
December -no exhibit

January 14 - Bill Anderson - pastel

February 11- Martha Underwood - watercolor

March 11 -  Barry You - sculpture

April 8 - 

May 13 -  

June 10 - 

July 8 -

August 12 - 

September 9 - 

October 14 -  

November 11 - 

December 9 - 
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Artwork of the Month can always include 2- dimensional
or 3- dimensional art pieces pertaining to the category.
Specific rules are posted at the monthly meetings. The
deadline for submitting work is 9:30 a.m.

December
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Carol Currie
won the Demonstrator’s Painting

Nancy Harter
won the Opportunity Tickets prize

Congratulations!
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The January meeting will be held 
on 1/21/09 at the home of 

Martha Cowan
9947 Yew Ct. Rancho Cucamonga 

909-989-2621

WINNERS
President:

Karen Werner 909-628-1457
Editor:

Martha Cowan 909-989-2621
Circulation: 

Cindy Lopez 909-948-5316

Meetings are held at  9:30 A.M.
on the second Wednesday of 

each month.  

Next Meeting: January 14

Central Park 
Community Center

11200 Baseline Road
Rancho Cucamonga

web address:
www.associatedartists-inlandempire.org

ill Anderson was an art teacher for thirty-eight years in Minnesota, Wisconsin, Long
Beach, Anaheim and Los Alamitos, California. He has had solo and group exhibits in
California, Minnesota, Wisconsin, Italy, Holland and Mexico. His works are included in
the permanent collections of the Vincent Price Museum, Bowers Museum, Carnegie
Museum, National Museum of Watercolor, Mexico; and National Museum of
Printmaking, Mexico. He was selected as Huntington Beach “Artist of the Year” in 1986
and is included in Who’s Who in American Art and Who’s Who in American Education.
He is included in the “History of California Watercolor 1850-1970”, by Gordon 
McClelland and Jay Last, 2002, as well as a book on the art of “Anderson”, 1984.

Bill has been a working artist his entire life, and is a painter, printmaker, sculptor, potter,
and photographer.

In 1995 the Anderson Art Gallery opened it’s doors on Pacific Coast Highway in Sunset
Beach, California. Over these years the gallery has combined the work of California Art
with Mexican Art. 
Bill Anderson Art Gallery
16812 Pacific Coast Highway, P.O.Box 1710
Sunset Beach, California 90742
(562) 592-4393 Hours… Friday & Saturday 1 - 10 PM…….Sunday 1 - 8 PM

B B BILL ANDERSON HIGHLIGHTS
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Note: Membership begins annually April 1 to the following April 1. Date:____________________

Name____________________________________________Telephone____________________

Address_________________________City________________State_____Zip_______________

q Save a stamp! I would like to receive the newsletter via email. 

email address ___________________________________________________________

q Regular Membership - $25.00 ( Must pay $2.00 at each regular demo meeting).

q Special Membership -  $40.00 (includes one year's cost of most demo programs).

(Life Memberships will continue to be honored)

Please enclose this form with check payable to : Associated Artists c/o Ginger Marshall

11112 Antietam Dr. Alta Loma, CA 91737Check one: New q Renewal q

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION APRIL 2008 -MARCH 2009

President’s Message

NOMINATIONS COOKIES

Happy New Year, Fellow Artists!
If you’re like me, every day responsi-

bilities tend to encroach upon your time
to make art. My new year’s resolution for
the second year in a row: PAINT MORE!
I made progress last year, but of course
“This year will be even better!” I hope
this year, you’ll find plenty of time to
work (or play!) at your craft.

The big news with Associated Artists
is the huge turnover of Board members.
Many who have served for several years
need a break. Can you help us out? We’re
in desperate need of a Treasurer and a
Show Chair. These positions are vital. If
you can serve, veteran Board members
stand by to help you know what to do.
PLEASE consider serving for just one
year. Please see the listing of all vacant
board positions in this newsletter.

THANK YOU, THANK YOU! to
members who have recently stepped up
to serve. Nominations will be announced
at our January 14 meeting. 
See you then!

Karen

A big Thank You to those of you
who have volunteered to hold a board
position next year!

We still need members to fill the
upcoming vacant Board positions.
Remember, the new term does not
begin until March, so there is plenty of
time to learn the position you are inter-
ested in.
*The offices in bold have not been filled
yet.

President - Karen Werner
V. P./Program Chair - Duane Thomas
*Recording Secretary - Judy Abbott
Corresponding Secretary - Deannie Laughrun
*Treasurer - Alice Wade
Membership - Ginger Marshall
Editor - Martha Cowan
Circulation - Cindy Lopez
*Show Director - Shirley Bonneville
Information Technology - Ellen Zimmett
Media Specialist - Duane Thomas
Publicity - Margaret McIntosh
*Historian - Chris Sayers
Parliamentarian - Laura Barnes
Photographer - Laura Barnes
Exhibiting Member Artist - Otha Grant
*Video Librarian - Sandy Loomis
Hostess Assistant - Nancy Kasten
Artwork of the Month - Margaret McIntosh
Art Sales Tables - Shirley Bonneville
Community Liason - Shirley Bonneville
Sergeant at Arms - Nancy Kasten
*Opportunity Tickets - Di Kroll
Webmaster - Judy Webber
Art Bargain Table - Faye Chapman
Members at Large - Betty and Frank
Cardinale

Can you help with any of the available
positions? If so, contact 
Martha Cowan@909-989-2621. 

If you signed up to bring cookies to the
January meeting, you will be contacted by
our Hostess, Joyce Poupard. Please bring 4
dozen. Thank you!

SALES TABLES

Sales tables are still available for the January
meeting. To reserve one, please call Shirley
@463-6259.

NEW MEMBERS
Carol Currie, Laura Bonaccorsi, 

Georgene Dickey

Welcome!

SUGGESTION BOX

Look for the new suggestion box on the
membership table as you come in. All sug-
gestions, both good and bad, are welcome.
Every suggestion is discussed by the the
Board and acted on if it will benefit the
Association.

BEST OF THE BOARD

In lieu of have an Exhibiting Member Artist
in January, the Exhibit will be “Best of the
Board”. The following Board members will
be showing one of their favorite pieces:
Duane Thomas, Laura Barnes, 
Nancy Kasten, Alice Wade, Karen Werner,
Margaret McIntosh, Shirley Bonneville, and
Pat Bivona.

HILLCREST SH0W
Congratulations to members who have been
accepted into the upcoming Hillcrest Show:
Carol Dalquist, Laura Barnes, 
Cheryl Cooper, Shirley Bonneville!

PASSINGS . . .
Sincere condolences go out to the family and
friends of beloved watercolor artist Kolan
Peterson, who passed away before
Christmas; as well as to the family and
friends of glass artist Bess Reid, who passed
away on Christmas.

They will both be deeply missed.

ART BOX STUDIO
Great things are happening at the Artbox
this year:
Katherine Chang Liu - Jan. 26-30
Christopher Schink - Feb. 6,7,8    

Personalize Your Paintings & Critique
Lynda Pasztor - Feb. 20,21        

2day Linoleum Blockprint
Frank Francese - March 16-20      

Loosen Up Your Watercolors
Angela Hernadez - June 12,13     

Involving the Figure in Watercolor
Sylvia Megerdichian -  Sept. 25,26

Anyone Can Draw
Tom Lynch -  Oct. 6-9           

Watercolor Secrets Revealed
Sylvia Megerdichian - Nov. 14

Anyone Can Draw SELF PORTRAIT
For more info, call Syvia at 981-4508
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